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100 PERCENT DISABLED VETERANS EXEMPTION FILING FOR 2012 TAX YEAR 
 
El Paso, Texas – The El Paso Central Appraisal District is mailing out letters to advise all 
property owners who have previously filed for and received a veteran exemption for one 
hundred percent (100%) disabled or individual un-employability on their homestead property 
do not need to fill out a new application for 2012.   
 
However, in order to ensure the proper application of this full exemption, the property owner 
must provide a 2012 disability rating letter from the United States Department of Veterans 
Affairs to the Appraisal District by April 15th.  The letter may be hand delivered, mailed, faxed 
or e-mailed to the following addresses: 
 
    Email: admin@epcad.org 
     

FAX: 915 780-2130 
     
    Physical Location and Mailing address: 
 
    El Paso Central Appraisal District 
    Deeds & Exemptions Dept. 
    5801 Trowbridge Drive 
    El Paso, TX  79925-3345 
 
  
Failure to provide a current rating letter will result in removal of the exemption.  You may 
obtain more information by calling the Deeds & Exemptions Department at (915) 780-2066 or 
e-mail admin@epcad.org.      
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